
  

  

 
 
11th October 2022 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Re: Year 11 Mentoring & Sixth Form Applications 
 
As part of our programme to prepare Year 11 for their Mock examinations and applications to 
Sixth Form, we will begin our Year 11 Mentoring process on Tuesday 18th October 2022 from 
3:40–4:40pm.  The mentoring process begins with a 1-1 meeting between students and their 
mentor, which focuses on their preparation work for the Mock examinations alongside 
discussing their Post-16 intentions.  
 
The second Year 11 Mentoring session will be taking place in the Spring Term. 
 
In the build up to the Spring mentoring session, Year 11 will be undertaking a number of 
activities to support them in making a well-informed choice about which A-Levels or courses 
they might apply for.  In form time, students will be asked to complete a ‘Higher Education 
Research Sheet’ where they will be researching potential careers, University and A-Level 
courses including admission entries to a wide range of different institutions.  
 
In addition, Year 11 will be undertaking activities on ‘Unifrog’, which will support them in 
understanding all of the Post-16 and Post-18 options available to them.  All of this will then be 
discussed with their mentor. 
 
Finally, can I also remind you of the deadline for Sixth Form applications which is 
30th January 2023.  All applications must be made online via the Sixth Form website. 
 
If you have any questions or queries regarding the Year 11 mentoring process or Sixth Form 
applications, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Mr S El Sayed 
Head of Sixth Form 
 


